
From: Schmidt, Chris  

Sent: Friday, February 08, 2013 11:21 AM 
To: nanfey2@gmail.com; Parks, Timothy 

Cc: O'Brien, Maureen; Fruhling, William 
Subject: RE: Update on 25 W. Main Street 

Importance: High 

 
I would like reconsideration of this item on the February 18 agenda so that we may deal with 
this issue. 
 
Thanks! 
Chris 


